Oxford Public Library Oxford, IA

INTERNET POLICY

Oxford Public Library provides Internet access free of charge to its patrons for informational and
entertainment purposes. The library assumes no responsibility for the accuracy or offensiveness of
content found on the Internet. Public Internet access may be provided through wired or wireless
delivery. The library is not responsible for the safety of personal devices or the data on them, and will
not be held liable for any information intercepted by outside parties without the users’ knowledge via
Internet use.

Patrons must comply with all local, state and federal laws while using the Internet. Users found to have
violated any laws, including but not limited to those involving privacy, obscenity, fraud or copyright,
while using library resources, will have their Internet privileges revoked. Users may not incur any costs to
Oxford Public Library via fee-for-service channels, online shopping, gambling, or any other Internet use.
Illegal, disruptive, or destructive use of the library’s network or computers may result in the loss of
Internet or library privileges.

The library does not prevent access to any freely available Internet resources. Parents or guardians are
responsible for the information accessed by their children. The library will not be responsible for
enforcing a parent or guardian’s particular restrictions on a minor’s use of the Internet. The library does
not filter Internet content; however, users may be asked to refrain from printing or displaying content
that would be disruptive or threatening to other patrons.

Time limits may be enforced when there are other users waiting to use computers or Internet resources.
Records of computer use are confidential and the library does not retain them.
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